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During the school year, your school and the district may use and share student information, such as 
their name, grade, school, or photo. This is done to celebrate student achievements and highlight 
positive school activities or events. This may include:  
• Graduation and school events 
• The school yearbook 
• School or School District newsletters, websites or social media pages 
• Posters, displays shown at school or district buildings 
• Positive news stories shared publicly by the school, school district, media organizations (such 

as newspapers, radio, or TV), or partners, to recognize academic or school achievements.  
 
We need your permission to use this information.  
• For students under 16, a parent or guardian must give consent by signing the form. 
• Students who are 16 or older can give their own consent by signing the form. 
 
Please check any boxes below if you have specific preferences. 
If you do not have any specific preferences, you can skip the checkboxes and simply sign the consent 
section below.  
❑ I do NOT want the student’s information (name/grade/photo) published in the school yearbook. 
❑ I do NOT want the student’s information shared publicly on school or School District 

newsletters, websites, or social media pages. 
❑ I do NOT want the student’s information used in school or district posters, displays, or 

materials. 
❑ I do NOT want the student’s information shared publicly by media organizations or other 

partners. 
 
Grade 12 Students Only 
Grade 12 graduation activities may include sharing student names, photos, and/or achievements in 
event materials, with partners, the community or media, and with elected officials for recognition. 
 
Please check any boxes below if you have specific preferences. 
If you have no specific preferences, you can skip the checkboxes and simply sign the consent section 
below.  
❑ I do NOT want my name or photo included in the Grade 12 graduation composite, program, or 

invitation. 
❑ I do NOT want my name, photo and/or achievements or scholarships shared with the 

community, partners, or media organizations for graduation recognition.  
❑ I do NOT want my name and address shared with our elected official for graduation recognition. 
 
CONSENT 
Please fill out the attached form if you agree to the above. Return the form to the school by the 
requested date. If this consent form is not returned, the default response will be treated as "No 
Consent", and the student’s information will NOT be used or shared for the activities listed, including 
the school yearbook.  
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Please print clearly. 
 
 
I, __________________________________ give consent for the school and School District to use and 
(parent/guardian or student if 16 years and above) 
 
share personal information regarding ________________________________ for the activities listed  
                                                                                            (name of student) 
above.                                                                             
 
Signature: ___________________________________   Date: __________________________ 
 
Right to Revoke Consent You have the right to revoke consent at any time. To do this, you must write 
a note or email to the school Principal.   
 
Notes:  

1. Students involved in performing arts, scholastic competitions or athletic activities perform or 
compete in public venues, including schools. It is reasonable to expect that photographs or 
videos could be taken by spectators and the media. Once parents/ guardians or other 
members of the public are invited, the event becomes a public event and anyone in 
attendance could take photographs or videos without first obtaining consent. Visitors are 
reminded to be respectful of other individuals’ privacy, but the school cannot control what 
pictures or videos are taken or shared by the public. 

2. Video surveillance equipment may be used in schools or buses to enhance the safety of 
students and staff, to protect property and to aid in the identification of intruders or other 
persons who may pose a risk to school community members.   

 
If you have any questions regarding our privacy practices, please contact:  
 
Coordinator, Right to Information and Protection of Privacy Act 
(506) 453-5454 
Anglophone West School District 
20 Knowledge Park Drive 
Fredericton, NB  E3C 2P5 
 

Further information on the Right to Information and Protection of Privacy Act can be found online at 
www.gnb.ca/info or by contacting the Information Access and Privacy Unit of Service New Brunswick at 
info.priv@snb.ca or by phone at (506) 444-4180. 
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